
You’re invited to a

GROUNDBREAKING
Ceremony

The City of Kerman invites you to the groundbreaking
ceremony for Hart Ranch Community Park!

Wednesday, April 2, 2025
10:00 a.m.
13840 W. California Avenue Kerman, CA 93630
RSVP to Administrative Assistant Arlene Villarreal 
by Friday, March 28, 2025 
559-550-0962 or avillarreal@cityofkerman.org

City of Kerman Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department


